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CITY OF PORTLAND

May 28, 1999

Lawrence & Ellen Murphy
54 Farragut St.
Portland, ME  04103

RE: 54 Farragut St
CBL: 39-J-033
Permit #98-1105
BOCA-96 Sec., 107.9

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Murphy;

Due to the fact that you have started work as authorized under the above-referenced  project and had to stop
work due to contractor delays your permit #98-1105 is hereby extended to June 29, 1999 as permitted under
BOCA-96, Sec. 107.9.

Please be advised that only one time extension is allowed under Section 107.9 and work must commence on or
prior to June 29, 1999 or the permit expire.

Please notify this office when work begins and schedule the inspections as required under the “Conditions of
Approval” attached to the permit.

Sincerely,

Kevin W. Carroll
Code Enforcement Officer
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